
 

 

July 5, 2017 
 
 
T0:   Gold Coast Transit District Board of Directors 
 
FROM:  Debbie Williams   
   Director Human Resources  
 
SUBJECT: Employee Service Award for Daniel Amaro, Finance Analyst      
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please join us in congratulating GCTD’s Finance Analyst Daniel Amaro on his five year 
employment anniversary with Gold Coast Transit. Daniel joined GCTD as an administrative 
analyst on July 23, 2012.  

Daniel is married to his wife Charissa for 15 years, they reside in Oxnard.  In his spare time 
Daniel loves to play golf.  He also enjoys promoting the welfare of others and dedicating as well 
as contributing his time to over 37 non-profit organizations via volunteer work.  He has also 
helped fundraise over 2.3 million dollars to all these organizations.  

Daniel and his wife Charissa’s goals are to continue to work with all these non-profit 
organizations and promote the positive welfare of others by providing more support to our local 
veterans.  As a veteran himself he is developing a campaign to help veterans transition to 
civilian life.   

On behalf of the GCTD Board and staff, we recognize and appreciate Daniel Amaro for his 
devoted efforts and extend our sincere thanks for his dedicated service to GCTD and his 
commitment to our service community.   
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July 5, 2017 
 
 
T0:   Gold Coast Transit District Board of Directors 
 
FROM:  Debbie Williams   
   Director Human Resources  
 
SUBJECT: Employee Service Award for Sara Bonales, Transit Supervisor      
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please join us in congratulating GCTD’s Transit Supervisor Sara Bonales on her fifteen year 
employment anniversary with Gold Coast Transit District. Sara joined GCTD as a bus operator 
on July 18, 2002.  

Sara is single and lives in Santa Paula.  She has three grown children. In her spare time she 
enjoys puzzles, going to the movies and spending time with her beautiful grandchildren.   

Sara would love to spend more time traveling in the future.   

On behalf of the GCTD Board and staff, we recognize and appreciate Sara Bonales for her 
devoted efforts and extend our sincere thanks for her dedicated service to GCTD and her 
commitment to our community.   
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